
Acts Rising Stars 

presents…Emma! A Pop 

Musical April 24-27, 2024

Come out to support local theater 
and enjoy a fun show about love 
and crossed signals! Based on Jane 
Austen’s classic novel, this sparkling 
new musical features the hit songs 
of legendary girl groups and iconic 
female singers from The Supremes to 
Katy Perry. Girl power has never 
sounded so good!

Tickets on sale now

Upcoming Shows Get Involved

“A Comedy About a Bank Robbery”
Dinner Theatre

ACTS’ newest Dinner Theater production, “A

Comedy About a Bank Robbery”, takes to the

stage in June – a wildly entertaining, somewhat

bawdy, completely hysterical comedy about a

group of thieves trying to steal a precious

diamond – which apparently EVERYONE wants

to steal. The play is filled with action and

comedy – a truly slapstick and fun adventure

involving thieves, bankers, more thieves,

and…thieves? They seem to be everywhere!

Grab some good friends who love to laugh

and join us in June!

Show Dates:
June 6, 7*, 8*, 13, 14*, 15* at 7pm

June 9 at 2pm
*Dinner Shows 6pm seating
Tickets will be available at 

acts-theatre.com soon!

Fundraising
Make a Direct Donation

OR
Turn your Cans in to 

Cash for ACTS!
CAN-CAN Redemption

13241 Broadway

Cast & Crew of March Acts Rising Stars Show –

The Unnatural Shift in Energy
Space Rental

Need a place for your 
event? 

Rent the ACTS theatre 
space!

Call 716-937-7770 to 
discuss rates and dates.

Our Mission

ACTS Theater aspires to engage, inspire, and entertain audiences with theatrical 

productions that range from the classics to new works. We are committed to training 

and supporting the next generation of rising artists. 

Acts-theatre.com  

Spring 2024

Follow us on 

Facebook!
Acts Alden

Acts Rising Stars

https://app.arts-people.com/index.php?show=227807
https://app.arts-people.com/index.php?donation=acts
Acts-theatre.com
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057559415385
https://www.facebook.com/groups/387541211315306/


Back by Popular Demand - BINGO!
By Dana Estrada

What makes candy bar Bingo even better? The luck of the Irish!  On March 2nd, ACTS 

hosted its second candy bar bingo night but this time with some St. Patrick's Day flair!  

Many of our sixty participants walked away bingo winners or won amazingly fun raffle 

baskets.  Even those that didn't officially win, won. ACTS made sure that each of the 

kids walked out with at least one candy bar to sweeten the night.

ACTS was especially honored to have special guests for our Candy Bar Bingo night.  

We were honored to have Alden Bagpipe Society members Joshua Estrada and 

Herbert Schmidt perform throughout the evening.  We were also visited by a giant 

leprechaun - don't worry, we made sure he didn't steal any candy or golden coins 

that decorated the tables. 

Thank you to everyone who came out to Candy Bar Bingo.  It was great to see 

familiar faces as well as those new to ACTS.  We hope you all visit us again at another 

event or one of the upcoming performances.
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